
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Murrell Smith <murrell@leeandmoise.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 12/4/2014 3:59:04 PM
Subject: RE: Order of the palmetto

Representative Smith,

I received the nomination packet for Mr. Underwood. He is in the process and I will be in contact with you upon a 
final decision. Thank you for your nomination! Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

From: Murrell Smith [mailto:murrell@leeandmoise.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 2:14 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Order of the palmetto

Katherine

Here is the email I received from MUSC. Will you please see if Haley has the application.

Thank you for your help.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Murrell Smith <murrell@leeandmoise.com> 
Date: December 2, 2014 at 3:00:27 PM EST 
To: Murrell Smith Jr <murrell@leeandmoise.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Order of the Palmetto Packet

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Hilliard, Emzee" <hilliare@musc.edu> 
Date: December 2, 2014 at 2:59:36 PM EST 
To: Murrell Smith <murrell@leeandmoise.com>
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Subject: Order of the Palmetto Packet

Murrell,

I hope you had a great Thanksgiving, and wonderful trip to Disney. I enjoyed the
pictures -  I know Bee was over the moon!

I gave the nomination packet to Haley Mottel in the Governor's Office the week 
before Thanksgiving. I'm mailing hard copies of what was submitted to your dad, as 
he is the primary nominator. The letters of support are from Dr. Deborah Deas 
(College of Medicine Interim Dean), Murrell Sr, and you. I'd be happy to drop the 
hard copies off by your office today if you would like a packet as well.

Hope organizational session is going well today! Looking forward to seeing you next 
week in Charleston.

Many thanks,
Emzee
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